From: David Johnson

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: Please vote down cap and trade bill
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:12:08 AM

| want to go on record to say that the “Cap and Trade” Bill is of great concern to me and my family and |
urge all those who represent Oregon to not let it pass as it stands. Here are my concerns:

a) Cap and Trade is going to drive up utility prices and gas prices.

b) The carveouts aren't for everyone...so that's not a fix.

¢) Waiting around for a tax rebate next year when you have to pay your bills today...also not a solution.
d) County Commissioners from all over Oregon are saying NO to Cap and Trade. Legislators should too.

e) It's a huge change in how Oregon does regulations related to transportation and manufacturing and
natural resources - the people deserve the right to vote - refer it to the people. THIS MUST BE
ADDRESSED AND CHANGED!

f) $20 million to implement is crazy and unrealistic based on past projects and failures.
Please don't let this pass for the benefit of all Oregonians, especially those who don't live in Portland!
Sincerely,

Mr. David Johnson

Sent from my iPhone
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